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HURRICANE MATTHEW 

*** ALERT*** 
 
 

Hurricane Matthew, a major hurricane, is tracking towards the Carolina Coast.  
Although the computer models are calling for the storm to move eastward, South 
Carolina can still be impacted by strong winds. 
 
In the event that SC Wind Policyholders experience claims, you should report 
these claims via the Producer Portal at www.scwind.com.  The Claims Call 
Center is also operational.  Their phone number is below. 
 

1-800-236-1873 
CLAIMS CALL CENTER PHONE NUMBER 

 
You can assist the claims process by not reporting a claim multiple times.  Either 
the Producer Portal or the Claims Call Center is sufficient. 
 
 
Will SC Wind Be Distributing Pre-Printed Loss Notices? 
 
No.  We will be utilizing the Producer Portal and the Claims Call Center. 
 
We Have A Question On Claims Handling.  Who Do We Call? 
 
Please contact Claims Manager Randy Mason at randy@scwind.com or 1-803-
744-4302. 
 
 
 

 
 


